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The Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and 

Confidence Building Measures in Asia (CICA) presents its 

compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Republic of 

Kazakhstan and Embassies of the CICA Member States in Beijing, 

Moscow, Nur-Sultan, Tashkent and has the honour to inform the 

following. 

        The CICA Secretariat has received a message from the 

organizers of the event, that the videoconference “The Role of Youth 

in Combating Radicalism, Extremism and Terrorism” which was 

scheduled for December 22, 2020, is postponed to a later date in 

2021.  

        The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Republic of Kazakhstan and 

Embassies of the CICA Member States the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

Nur-Sultan, 21 December 2020 
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